
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 
 
It is important that we do everything legislatively that we can to stem this violence and save lives. 
Thank you. 
 
Kaye Exo 
4911 NE 13th Ave 
Portland 97211 
 


